
 
 

 

 

ARCGIS-CW PLATFORM UPGRADE - QUALS (2024-10-16) LH LETTER PROPOSAL  1  

October 28, 2024 

Kim Schmidt 

City of Naperville 

400 S. Eagle Street 

Naperville, IL 60540 

Subject: GIS-Cityworks Platform Upgrade Qualifications 

Dear Kim: 

Please accept this letter as a summary of our unique qualifications to provide ongoing maintenance 

and support services for Cityworks integrations and customizations. As you look for a trusted service 

provider, consider these key factors that make POWER uniquely qualified to successfully perform this 

work for the City: 

» Developer of the current Cityworks integrations and customizations in production at the City. 

POWER designed, developed, tested and deployed the existing integrations and customizations 

supporting the City's Storeroom and Sidewalk Replacement business processes. POWER alone has 

the background knowledge of these solutions as well as the original developer of the functionality. 

» Developer of the custom POWER REST web service utilized by the integration between DPU-E ArcFM 

software and Cityworks. The web service manages and processes information between Cityworks 

and ArcFM and will need to be tested and possibly updated during future system upgrades. As the 

original developer of this solution, POWER has sole knowledge of the source code and is uniquely 

qualified to support these upgrades.  

Thank you for considering POWER Engineers, Inc for this opportunity. Please let me know if you have 

any questions regarding the details outlined in our proposal letter. We look forward to your review and 

the opportunity to discuss any next steps at your convenience.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Emily Ranft 

Asset Management Consultant 

 

c: Eva Cancino 
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